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Our Ref. No. AB.38/49/01      3rd   February, 2010 

 
Mr. Yvo de Boer 
Executive Secretary 
UNFCCC Secretariat 
P.O. Box 260124 
D-53153 Bonn 
Germany. 
 
Dear Mr. Yvo de Boer, 
 
Please refer to the Notification to Parties ref. no. YDB/DBO/drl dated 18th January, 
2010 regarding communication of information on the Copenhagen Accord.  
 
The Office of the Vice-President - Environment, in its capacity as the national 
climate change focal point of the United Republic of Tanzania, wishes to express its 
willingness to be associated with the Copenhagen Accord of 18th December 2009.  
 
In taking this step, the United Republic of Tanzania looks forward to participating 
actively in substantive and successful negotiations during COP 16. 
 
The Office of the Vice-President - Environment avails itself of this opportunity to 
renew to the UNFCCC Secretariat, the assurances of its highest consideration. 
 

 
 

 
Batilda S. Burian  

Minister of State 
Vice-President�s Office - Environment 


